
1/9/24 BOD Meeting Cancelled 
 

KZFR's Board of Directors regularly scheduled 2nd Tuesday of the 

month meeting on Jan 9th, 2024 has been canceled. The next 2nd 

Tuesday of the month meeting on February 13th will occur as 

normal.  

 

If you have any questions or comments you can contact the KZFR Board 

via email at bod @ kzfr.org or by using our Public Comment Form. 

 

You can learn more about this station, BOD, open meeting policy and 

more by going to our About Page. 

 

We appreciate your interest in and support of KZFR Community Radio. 

 

 

JANUARY 2024 
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